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We have had cougars right in the town of Veneta, so many folks have been having 

their livestock, pets, being taken. The deer population has been taken down to almost 

non existent, we need the hounds back to even make them afraid or Leary of people 

as there is so many now they have lost their fear of humans. They need to be 

controlled to bring back the balance of nature  

They have gotten so there’s no fear, going into barns, sheds, taking or just thrill killing 

livestock,  

 


